
TOWNSHIP OF WYCKOFF 

Historic Preservation Commission 

48 HOUR NOTICE 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission scheduled for 
Tuesday, September 10, 2024, at 7:00pm p.m. in the second-floor small 
conference room at Memorial Town Hall has been canceled due to lack of 
quorum.  

 

The next meeting is Tuesday, October 8, 2024 at 7:00pm.  

 

 

Nancy A. Brown, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 
FOR INFORMATION PURPOSES ONLY 

 


